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FIRE DEPARTMENT APPOINTMENT 
 

The Lakewood Board of Fire Commissioners along with Fire Chief Jonathan Yahr announce the 

appointment of volunteer firefighter Binyamin Miller. A swearing-in ceremony was held at the 

Board of Fire Commissioners meeting on Monday, March 14, 2022. 

 

 

The recruitment of volunteer firefighters remains ongoing and the Lakewood Fire District Board 

of Fire Commissioners, along with Lakewood Fire Department Fire Chief Jonathan Yahr, continue 

to seek individuals who have a desire to serve the Lakewood Community. Individuals interested 

in becoming volunteer firefighters are encouraged to visit the Fire District Website at 

www.lakewoodfd.org and submit the requested information expressing their interest through the 

“Join the Lakewood Fire Department” link. 


